The Anti-Partition of Ireland League,

'Phone :
Chencery 8191 358, Pirast Avenue House,
Ext 28
High Holborn, W.C.1
July 22nd. 1939
My, T. Shee

Dear Tom,

I forgot to mention to you when you ecame into the Office
about a report on social activities requested by the Highgate
Branch. The Highgate meeting is on next Thursdey, July 27th so

I hope you will drop a note to McKenna before that.

All the bext.

Yours aincerely, .
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